
Traci Brunner 
Manager - Negotiations 

Windstream Communications 
4001 Rodney Parham Road 
Mailstop: 1170 BlF2-21A 
L,ittle Rock, AR 72212 
t: 501.748.6555 
f: 501.748.6583 
traci.brunner@windstream.com 

--Via Federal Express -- 
August 20,2009 

Ms. Ann Cole, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket # 09405 - New Interconnection Agreement between Windstream Florida, Inc., 
and AT&T Communications of the Southern States, LLC. 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Attached for filing with the Commission are an original and three (3) copies of a new 
Interconnection Agreement between Windstream Florida, Inc. and AT&T Communications of the 
Southern States, LLC., to be filed with the Florida Commission. 

Also if you would please, return the enclosed self addressed, stamped envelope with the PSC 
date stamped copy of this cover letter at your convenience. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (501) 748-6555. 

Sincerely, 

Traci Brunner 

Enclosures 

cc: Roberta Stevens - AT&T 


